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Notice to the Profession 

Trinity Western University Law School Accreditation  

The following is a notice to the profession concerning the accreditation of Trinity Western 

University (TWU) law school graduates. The Executive wishes to clarify that the LSN has not 

yet reached a decision regarding the accreditation of TWU graduates. Rather, the LSN wishes to 

further discuss the matter through consultation with its members. 

Incorrect Media Release 

A recent media release by TWU naming Nunavut as a jurisdiction in which TWU graduates are 

cleared to article is incorrect. 

Federation Taskforce 

As a member of the Federation of Law Societies, the LSN looks to the Federation for guidance. 

The Federation Taskforce on Trinity Western did a great deal of work and legal analysis on this 

issue. The LSN thanks the Taskforce for their efforts. 

 

The Executive of the LSN believes that a strong Federation of Law Societies, and cohesion 

among the provincial and territorial law societies, is important to the sound governance of the 

legal profession in Canada.  

 

Involvement of Members in the Decision-Making Process  
 

It is up to each individual law society to vote on the ratification of a new law school. To date, no 

such vote has occurred in Nunavut with respect to the approval of TWU’s law school, and will 

not occur until the Executive has consulted its members. 

 

 

 



May 14, 2014 

 

As this matter is before various courts across Canada, and will be the subject of judicial 

interpretation, the Executive of the LSN will not impose a deadline for a final vote on TWU’s 

proposal.  Rather, the Executive will continue to review the position of other law societies, listen 

to our members, and await judicial guidance before coming to a final determination. 

  

The Executive of the LSN welcomes feedback and comments from our members on this matter.  

 

Any questions or comments can be submitted to the following e-mail: 

administrator@lawsociety.nu.ca  
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